
  

 

From: Lynn Horne 
To: Joseph Filippi 
Subject: Pharmacists proposal 
Date: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 12:55:42 PM 

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please convey to the members of PPC the opposition of the entire Nevada Psychiatric 
Association to the idea of Pharmacists ordering lab tests and prescribing medications to 
Nevada citizens.  Thank you. 
Robert Lynn Horne MD 
Previous Member and Chair of the Nevada Medicaid Pharmacy & Therapeutics Committee 
C: 702-301-2555 
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